
 

Camden City School District 
Project #CBOE 11-20 

 
Solid Waste Disposal Facility 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Camden City School District that bids for 

Project #CBOE 11-20 (Solid Waste Disposal Facility) scheduled to open 

on Friday, February 21, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. has been postponed.  The new 

opening date will be Friday, February 28, 2020 10:00 a.m. 

 

 


